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Hello, 

My name is Ashley Kondziela and I support bill HB3329. An increase in the Oregon Production 
Investment Fund (OPIF) would help my business and personal life.  

As a business owner, increased foot traffic and tourism into Portland would help increase my 
business revenue after multiple years of reduced tourism and spending.  

As an actor, this would increase my work opportunities and help bring film back to Portland.  

 

Thank you so much. 

Ashley Kondziela 


